January 2, 1975

Mr. John Soursourian

6 Bancroft Road

Melrose, Mass. 02176

Dear Mr. Soursourian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of
$100 for that purpose.

Our receipt No. 20064 is enclosed.

Sincérely,

Siran Terzibashian
0ffice of the Primate

Enc.



